Newsletter from the Robert Mathena Family
From Grenada, West Indies

Thank you for praying!
October 7, 2004
To Our Praying Friends and Family,
“In the house of the righteous is much treasure . . .!” Proverbs 15:6a

Hurricane Ivan recently devastated the island of Grenada. We are veteran missionaries to Grenada, sent
through World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions of Kings Mountain, NC. Following the hurricane,
we were evacuated back to the states, where we are seeking to raise support and help for the people of the
island.

We are planning to ship a container and/or crates of food to Grenada. If you would like to help fill these
containers, please ship your items too:

Robert Mathena

1218 Goldsmith Road

Stone Mountain, GA 30083

Please limit your donations to these most needed items:

Rice Oatmeal Matches

Flour Tea bags/instant coffee Laundry soap

White sugar Peanut butter Bleach

Salt Popcorn Florescent lamps

Canned meats Dry cereals (battery powered)
Canned juices Chicken bullion cubes Flashlights -

Canned peaches/pineapples Baking soda ‘D’ Batteries for flashlights
Powdered milk Baking powder Portable generators

Ramon noodles Cooking oil

Dried peas/beans Yeast

Please plan for these items to arrive in Georgia no later than October 28, 2004. If you would rather
contribute towards the purchase of these items, any financial donations can be sent to World Wide New
Testament Baptist Missions, P.O. Box 725, Kings Mountain, NC 28086. Financial donations should be
marked for the Grenada Relief Fund.

Thank you very much for helping with this great need!

In Christ,

Robert and Pat

The Mathena’s

Your Missionaries to Grenada, West Indies

For further information you can reach us at our daughter’s home, 1-770-465-2786.



